APPENDIX 3



Christopher Wood

From:

Sent: 05 May 2021 03:32

To: Licensing

Subject:

Categories: Pending further info, Chris

***This message originates from outside your organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Do not click on
links or attachments unless you are sure of their authenticity. If in doubt, email ‘Ask.ICT @Sunderland.gov.uk’ or call
561 5000 ***

Hi

I am not sure if | am following the correct process and/or my objections are taken into account. Please can you
advise me please.

There is an application for a alcohol license being made .by the premises directly next to my home of

I am a alcoholic and drug addict in recovery for the past 8 months. | have attended oak trees rehab at Washington
from September to December 2020.

When | moved into the property the shop was vacant and was formally a butcher. | intentionally looked for & safe
environment fir myself and my daughter to live in. My definition of safe is away from a community which is known
for alcohol and drug use.

I have real concerns over living directly next to a premises that sells alcohol due to the proximity of alcohol sakes,
the customer traffic and the risk of increased noise level and anti social behaviour that may occur due to the

opening of this-establishment.

I fear for my daughters and my own well-being if this application. Is granted. There is an off licence less than half a
mile away north of the application so | do not feel this is essential for any community growth.

As mentioned | am not sure if my objections are relevant to the application process or if this is rhd correct way to
express and lodge them. However | feel | need to share this information as part of the application process

If you require any further information or detail please let me know.

Yours faithfully

Sent from my iPhone



